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Questions and Responses 
 

Q) How will this funding be coordinated with LMEs since it crosses through two 
fiscal years? 
 
 A) DMH is implementing a new process that includes sending allocations for entire 
amount (per year) of grant monies at one time. In this instance, awarded communities 
will have $56,000 to spend from July 1, 2022-September 29, 2023. Our DMH budget office 
will work with SPF-Rx staff to communicate to LMEs how much money each community 
has remaining after June 30, 2023. For example, if a site spends $36,000 through June 30, 
2023, the site should spend the remaining $20,000 through September 29, 2023. In award 
year two, sites will have $32,000 to spend through September 29, 2024. 
 
 
Q) In years past there has not been indirect cost allowed, is that the case with this grant?  
 
A) Yes, that is correct. There will be no indirect cost allowed for this grant. 
 
 
Q) Will there be another presentation with the LME/MCO to talk with them about 
how the process may be different than others? 
 
A) Yes, DMH will discuss the new allocation process with LME/MCOs. 


